
 

 
Dear Parents and Children,  
 
It’s Christmas and time to decorate our Paper Chains!   
 
Inside the envelope you will find strips of paper to 
decorate to make some special paper chains for this 
years Christmas lunch, happening on Wednesday 11th 
December. 
 
Think about how to decorate them in some new and 
exciting ways. You can use glitter, stickers, pens, paints, 
collage etc. - let your imagination run wild! Remember 
to put your name on the back of each strip you create. 
 
Once you have decorated the strips, put them back into 
the envelope together with your £2.00 donation and return 
them to School by Monday 9th December latest. 
 
We will link ALL chains together to decorate the 
classroom. 
To mark the start of the Christmas celebrations Mr 
Merriman will snip a link of the paper chain. The chosen 
child who decorated that link will receive a special prize! 
 
Merry Christmas and thank you for your support, 
 
G.R.A.F.T 
(Gaddesden Row All Friends Together)  


